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COUNTY COUNSEL MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 
DATE: October 19, 2020   
 

TO: Board of Supervisors  
 

FROM: Jenna Richardson, Deputy County Counsel 
 

RE: Report of Facilitation, Tom Becker Appeal (20APL-00000-00015) of the Montecito Planning 
Commission’s approval of the San Ysidro Roundabout Project (19DVP-00000-00030 and 
19CDP-00000-0098)  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SUMMARY:  
Pursuant to Resolution No. 95-462, County Counsel offered facilitation to the Applicant and Appellant. 
The parties did not mutually agree to conduct facilitation; therefore, no facilitation took place.  
 
Your Board is scheduled to hear this appeal in Open Session on November 17, 2020.   
 
Please contact me or Chief Assistant Rachel Van Mullem with any questions. 
 
Copy: Planning & Development 
 




